
 

 

HEY LEP Infrastructure Board Report 
 

Paper I report to the LEP Board, 25th May 2023 
Report from Stephen Parnaby   

1. Summary 

1.1. The Infrastructure Board last met on 28th April, at the Ergo Centre, Bridgehead, 
chaired by Stephen Parnaby, OBE.  

1.2. Draft meeting notes are attached in Paper I Appendix 1 

2. Recommendations/action required 

2.1. LEP Board to note the Infrastructure Board Activity. 

3. Report 

3.1. The Infrastructure Board discussed several areas of LEP delivery including the 
further development of the Northern Powerhouse Independent Economic 
Review, NPIER, which will be used by government when determining future 
northern capacity and investment proposals, progress of the Goole Town Deal 
and an update on the Investment Programme. Board members discussed their 
priorities and challenges.    

4. Financial and resource implications 

4.1. None for the LEP; the NPIER publication may result in future opportunities. 

 


